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From: Seth Naman - NOAA Federal <seth.naman@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 8:48 AM


To: robert franklin


Cc: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: BiOps for Trinity and ROC for CVP Long Term Operations


Hi Robert,


Reclamation recently informed us that they will not be seeking consultation on any of the effects of the Trinity


River Division on NMFS jurisdictional species (Coho, Eulachon, Orca, Green Sturgeon) in the Trinity River or


the Klamath River. They will be looking at TRD effects to Sacramento species (winter-run Chinoook, etc),


however not the species on this side of the hill. For details from Reclamation I would contact Katrina Harrison


(contact info below) and you can also call me on my cell.


Seth


Katrina's contact info:


"Harrison, Katrina" <kharrison@usbr.gov>


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation

Office: (916) 414-2425


Cell: (916) 606-8793


On Thu, Mar 28, 2019 at 3:11 PM robert franklin <fishwaterconsulting@gmail.com> wrote:


Seth:


Orcutt has asked me to review Reclamation's BA. I believe Reclamation might have decided to split TRD


away from the rest of Central Valley Project. Please advise.


Additionally, with whom should I huddle to come up to speed on this ROC process? I have been out of the


loop for months.


--

Seth Naman


Fisheries Biologist


National Marine Fisheries Service


1655 Heindon Rd


Arcata, CA 95521


Voice: 707-825-5180


Fax: 707-825-4840



